
 

 

July 29, 2019 

 

 

 

Dear Terramar Parents and Guardians, 

 

We hope you are enjoying your summer and are finding ways to stay out of the heat.  

As many of you are planners, we wanted to make sure you have had an opportunity to see next 

year’s school calendar, which is available on our district’s website at https://www.dvusd.org. 

The calendar can be found under the Our District tab.  

 

Throughout the scho
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